
2346
Sponsor(s): Representatives Clements, Conway, Kenney and Hurst; by
request of Lieutenant Governor, Department of Labor & Industries
and Department of Social and Health Services

Brief Description: Evaluating drug-free workplace programs.

HB 2346 - DIGEST

Directs the department of labor and industries, in full
consultation with the department of social and health services, to
conduct a comprehensive cost-benefit evaluation of the drug-free
workplace program. The evaluation shall take into account both the
qualitative and quantitative benefits and costs of the program.
The departments of labor and industries and social and health
services shall submit an interim report to the legislature on
September 1, 2001, and shall issue a comprehensive final evaluation
report on December 1, 2002.

Extends the expiration date of RCW 49.82.901 to January 1,
2004.


